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We Pray For Our Dead  
And We Mourn With You 

MASS INTENTIONS 

MONDAY       April 27, 2015  

 7:00AM            Frederick W allick  

 9:00AM John, Jean, Dolores Pirozzi & Family 

TUESDAY        April 28, 2015,  St. Peter Chanel, and 

  St. Louis Grignion de Montfort 
 7:00AM Piero Ferrante 

 9:00AM      Maria V. Tynes 

WEDNESDAY April 29, 2015, St. Catherine of Siena 

 7:00AM      Carol  Lucas 

 9:00AM James Yorke 

THURSDAY April 30,  2015, St. Pius V, Pope 
7:00AM Carol DeLorenzo 

9:00AM Rosemary Greco  

FRIDAY May 1, 2015, St. Joseph the Worker 

7:00AM John and Frances Gullo 

9:00AM Intentions of Charles Rennekamp  and 

             Family 

7:00PM Mass for Sacred Heart –Spanish 

SATURDAY May 2, 2015, St. Athanasius, Bishop 

 9:00AM Francis and Archangela Donovan 

 5:00PM James Browne  

 SUNDAY         May 3, 2015,Fifth Sunday of  Easter  

 7:30AM Parishioners of St. Ignatius Loyola 

  9:30AM Irving Wiers 

  Italo Greci 

  Thanksgiving to Our Lady of   

            Czestochowa 

  Carol DeLorenzo 

11:00AM Mary Zimmerly 

12:30PM Mary D’Andrea 

  5:15PM  Francesco Marinelli     

  7:00 PM        Roberto Murales– Mass in Spanish 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

 

Names will be kept on the Prayer for the Sick List 

for three weeks, unless a family member calls to 

extend the time. 

Mark Stapleton, Cecilia McLaughlin, John & Mary 

D’Antonio,  CPL. Garrett Carnes, USMC, Philip 

Zederbaum, Patrick McGee, Dawn Levchenko, Har-

ry Mulligan, John Lupski, Raymond Morris, Maria 

Estupinan, Theresa Locke, Maureen Remsky, Jo-

anne Wallick, Margaret Kropac, Brian Crowley, 

Mary Burdo, William Lee, Ernest Calza, Pedro Do-

bladillo, William Horbs,  Rose Marie Heitschusen, 

Angelique  Cadarr, Phillip R. Sanita, Jr., Justin Da-

vid Wall, Sara Olsson, Dan Creamer, Helen 

Mackreth,  Thomas Duffy, Sandra Reinhardt, Mar-

cel Chaillol, Christopher Noya, Martin D’Amico, 

Lucy Mize, Virginia Perna, Manuel Da Silva, Har-

old Smith, Pasqual Malerba, Michael Russo, Alex-

ander Abruzzo, Anthony Barton, Czeslawa Geslak,  

Jenna Pappas, Eileen Yorke Smouth,  

Stanley Stachacz (Fr. Jim’s Dad), Bill Cheslock, 

Arthur Vigotty, Maria Lucas, William Barton, 

John Hyde 

Sunday: Acts 4:8-12, Jn 3:1-2, Jn 10:11-18 

Monday: Acts 11:1-18, Jn 10:1-10 

Tuesday: Acts 11:19-26, Jn 10-22-30 

Wednesday: Acts 12:24-13:5a, Jn 12:44-50 

Thursday: Acts 13:13-25, Jn 13:16-20 

Friday:  Acts  13:26-33, Jn 14:1-6, Mt 13:54-58 

Saturday: Acts 13:44-52, Jn 14:7-14, Jn 5:1-5  

  see 560 Jn5:105, Mt 10:22-23 

Sunday  Acts 9:26-31, Jn 3:18-24, Jn 15:1-8 

 

Today, we celebrate Good Shepherd Sunday 

where we reflect on Jesus’ love and care for 

us. 

Francis Cardinal George 

Louis Brigandi 

Michael W. Maher 
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SACRIFICIAL GIVING    
 

Sunday,04/19/15, 2015  $13,089 

 

Sunday, 04/20/14-  Easter Sunday 

Fifth Sunday of Easter, May 3, 2015 

Theme: I am the vine; you are the branches. 

Breaking Open the Word: Suggested text for  

faith sharing:  Gospel, Jn 15:1-8 

Jesus said to his disciples: 

“I am the true vine, and my Father is the vine 

grower. He takes away every branch in me that 

does not bear fruit, and every one that does, he 

prunes so that it bears more fruit. You are already 

pruned because of the word that I spoke to you. Re-

main in me, as I remain in you. Just as a branch 

cannot bear fruit on its own unless it remains on the 

vine, so neither can you unless you remain in me. I 

am the vine, you are the branches. Whoever re-

mains in me and I in him will bear much fruit, be-

cause without me you can do nothing. Anyone who 

does not remain in me will be thrown out like a 

branch and wither; people will gather them and 

throw them into a fire and they will be burned. If 

you remain in me and my words remain in you, ask 

for whatever you want and it will be done for you.  

By this is my Father glorified, that you bear much 

fruit and become my disciples.”                           

Step One: Listen to the Word 

When you hear the word proclaimed today, what 

phrase or image of the Gospel strikes you?                     

Step Two: Look into Your Life                      

Question for Children: How do you keep yourself 

connected to Jesus in your daily life?                 

Question for Youth: Jesus is the vine – we are the 

branches, connected to Him as our life-source. 

When do you feel most connected to Jesus in your 

everyday life? How can you go there more often?

Question for Adults: How does your own connec-

tion to Christ, the vine, affect your daily life? What 

image from this reading helps you see the im-

portance of this connection to Christ? 

The Bread and Wine this week 

Are in Loving Memory  

Of 

Joseph and Jimmy Gries 

From 

Flo Gries 

The Candles this week 

Are in Loving Memory  

Of  

John and Frances Gullo 

From 

The Gullo Family 

Chess Club 
 

You are invited to join  Mr. Toner and the Chess 

Club in the Old School Cafeteria  for friendly 

games  this Sun., April 26th  from 2 to 4pm.  All 

ages and all levels of players, from beginners to 

advanced, are encouraged to come down and 

play. Chess sets will be provided or you can bring 

your own set if you have one. For more infor-

mation, call the Rectory at 931-0056.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 This Sunday is Good Shepherd Sunday and World Day of Prayer for Vocations to the Ordained 

Priesthood and Religious Life. In his homily for Holy Thursday to our Diocese, Bishop Murphy recently 

said that it is not his or any priests’ responsibility alone to encourage vocations.  “You and I have different 

roles, but we all have a co-responsibility first to pray and then to encourage vocations to the priesthood.   

Vocations do not come down from the clouds.  They come from families”.  We, like our seminarian William 

Cassese, come from families just like you.  We have moms, dads, brothers, sisters, grandparents, aunts, un-

cles, nephews, nieces and friends.   

     The Bishop said that “families have to pray for vocations and encourage men in their families to 

open their hearts to the possibility of a call from God to serve this local Church.   If we do two things  

1) honor and support by word and prayer our priests and 2) pray for and encourage men to be open to God’s 

call, this Church of Rockville Centre will grow closer together, deepen our love for one another, reach out in 

care for one another and give the world a witness of a Church where Christ is the High Priest”.  Please pray 

for your parish priests, sisters, William and all whom God may be calling.   

    This next part is a continuation from last week in regards to the guidelines on the use of our parish 

buildings.  Recently, it has come to my attention, that some of our ministries are bringing in food and not 

cleaning up properly.  This has caused a rodent problem.  A letter will go out to all leaders regarding this 

issue. Please review these guidelines so as to assure the health and safety of all.  Once again, thank you to 

all those who have done their best in helping to take care of our facilities.   

 

Part 2                                    St. Ignatius Loyola Parish Facilities Regulations- September 1, 2014 

7. When using our buildings, children must be supervised dur ing the entire function.  Children at-

tending your event should respect that they are in a parish building.  There is to be NO RUNNING 

THROUGH THE HALLS OR TOUCHING SCHOOL OR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DISPLAYS 
on the walls or in the classrooms. No one is allowed to be roaming the halls/steps or using the stage as a 

play area.  CHILDREN MUST BE ESCORTED TO AND FROM THE LAVATORIES AND WATER 

FOUNTAINS, FOR THEIR OWN SAFETY.  
8. Our maintenance/security person will be able to help as needed, but keep in mind that they are responsi-

ble for assigned duties that must be completed by the end of their work shift.  THERE IS NO MAINTE-

ANCE PERSON ON DUTY DURING THE WEEKDAY NIGHTS Mon-Fri. (EXCEPT FOR WEDNES-

DAYS).  Therefore, you are on the HONOR KEY SYSTEM.  The fir st ministry scheduled to use the 

building on a given day should have two members come; one will have to secure the key from the rectory, 

open the building and return the key to the rectory while the second person stays by the opened building 

door.  The first group scheduled will be responsible to let the other groups enter the building 

9.   NO ONE is to use or  climb a ladder  or  use any maintenance equipment without permission from 

the Pastor or maintenance supervisor. 

10. The cost of any additional work required by the parish maintenance staff, both labor and materials, be-

cause the above regulations were not followed, will be billed to the organization/ ministry. If anything is 

damaged or an area is left messy, the specific ministry involved will be held responsible. 

11.  If one or more of these rules are violated, your organization will receive two warnings. If it’s violated 

the third time, appropriate measures will be taken by the Pastor. 

12. No access to maintenance shop or any other room other than your specific meeting place.   

May God bless you and Mary keep you and your families.  May we remember to always do things for the 

greater glory of God.  St. Ignatius Loyola, pray for us!      

Fr. Jim , Pastor  

                            4th Sunday of Easter  

                                    Jn10:11-18 

        World Day of Prayer for Vocations to the    

          Ordained Priesthood and Religious Life 





The Catholic Faith As You've Never Seen It Before 
For the first time, in breathtaking and high-definition cinematography, the truth, goodness, and beauty of 

Catholicism are illustrated in a multimedia experience. Journey with Fr. Robert Barron to more than 50 

locations throughout 16 countries. Be illuminated by the spiritual and artistic treasures of this global cul-

ture that claims more than one billion of the earth's people. Learn what Catholics believe and why. Discov-

er the full meaning of the faith.” 
  

Catholic Daughters is inviting you to “Journey around the world and deep into the Faith” by 

joining us for a series of free Monday Movie Nights this spring. Fr. Jim and Fr. Ben will 
join us too.  Critically acclaimed as “The most important media project in the history of 

the Catholic Church in America", the film series Catholicism is narrated by Fr. Robert 

Barron. In each stand-alone episode, Fr. Barron leads us through the inspiring story of our 

Catholic faith through art, history and travel. 

The movie dates are May 11, May 18, June 1, June 8, and June 15. Join us for one, two or 

hopefully all dates at 7:30 in the former Science Room of the Old School. Each film runs 

for approximately one hour. The entire series is 10 episodes long and will continue in the 

fall. For more information please contact Noreen at 516-932-0391 or crayne5@aol.com. You 

will not be disappointed, but you will be inspired! 

Paula Loscialo has been our cook here at the parish rectory for approximately 14 years.  Previously she 

was cooking at Holy Name of Mary for 17years and St. Raymond’s  in East Rockaway for two years.  She 

served for  33 years and for at least 20 priests.  I am sure the Lord will give her a pass into heaven for put-

ting up with all of our requests and idiosyncrasies.  My first pastor always said that you can replace a cu-

rate (associate priest) but you cannot replace a cook.    

Paula will be retiring at the end of this week on Friday May 1, 2015.  You may not have met her, but she 

certainly has been a great support and a joy behind the scenes.  We will miss her cooking, her style and 

most of all Paula as a person.  May God bless you Paula for your ministry here at St. Ignatius Loyola.    

You have been like St. Martha who made sure Jesus had food on the table.  On behalf of all the priests, we 

pray that your years of retirement will be relaxing, peaceful and that someone will cook for you now.  

However, you may not want me.   Enjoy!   

Fr. Jim, Fr. Saul, Msgr. Bennett, Fr. Benjamin, Fr. Emmanuel 

Paula Loscialo, Parish Rectory Cook 

mailto:crayne5@aol.com
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Our Lady of Fatima Devotions 
Our Lady of Fatima devotions will be held on 

Saturday May 2, 2015, at 8:30AM, before the 

9AM Mass. 

 

Nocturnal Adoration Society 
 

Nocturnal Adoration will be held this month on 

 Saturday, May 2, 2015.   It will begin at the 

conclusion of the 5:00 PM Mass and end  with 

Benediction at 9:00PM. Come and spend one 

hour with the Lord Everyone is welcome to join 

in this vigil  of prayer before the Blessed Sacra-

ment.  

Learn the Origin of our Freedoms, 
Hear About Current Attacks on  

Religious Freedom 
When:   Friday, May 1st 

Time:  7:30 pm 

Where  Our Lady of  Mercy Church 

  Hicksville 

Speaker: KrisAnne Hall, Esq.  She is a 

powerful speaker on Constitution History, The 

Fight for Liberty and for Religious Freedom. 

There will be refreshments provided by Our  

Lady of Mercy Holy Name Society.   

visit CatholicsforFreedomofRelgion.org. 

 

Congratulations to our very own Fr. Joseph McCabe, M. M.  May God bless you for 

your efforts and on achieving this momentous occasion. “Ad Multos Annos” 
 

The Board of Trustees, President and Faculty of The Catholic University of America are pleased to an-

nounce that Joseph Vincent McCabe is a candidate for the degree of Licentiate in Canon Law which will 

take place at Commencement Exercises in Washington, DC  May 16th of this year. 

                       Spring Raffle 
 

Time is running short to return your Spring  Raffle Tickets and donation.  The parish needs your help. 

Please be as generous as your means will allow. 

 

Thanks to all who have already made their returns. 
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This week at St. Ignatius Loyola 
e-mail parishfacilities@stignatius.us  

  Sunday, April 26th 

Biltmore Estate Trip 

2pm Chess Club-Old School Café. 

4:30pm Rel Ed.-Spanish-Old School Cafe 

5pm Choir-Spanish-Old School Room D 

 

  Monday, April 27th 

7pm SCJ Youth Group-Old School Art Room 

7pm Dance-Hispanic– Room D 

7pm Charismatic Group-Old School Room A 

7:30pm St. Ann’s Mother’s Prayer Group, Rm B 
 

  Tuesday, April 28th 

9:30am Scripture Disc Mtg. Room B. Old School 

6:30pm Communion Practice-Church 

7pm Choir-Spanish-Old School, Room D  

7pm Martha Guild Rosary Old School-Room B 

 

Wednesday, April 29th 
5pm Childrens Choir-Church 

7pm Rel Ed. Upper Grades-Old School 

7:30 Adult Choir-Church 

 

  Thursday, April 30th 

9:30am Bible Study-Deacon Mais’ Office 

6pm CYO/Gym 

6:30pm Communion Practice –Church 

7pm Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts-Old School Café 

7pm Hispanic Dance-Room D 

7:30pm Bible Study-Deacon Mais’ Office 

 

  Friday, May 1st 

4pm Youth Fund Raiser Plant Sale-Garages  

6pm Charismatic Group-Old School Café, Rm A 

6:00pm GS Robotics Mtg. Science Lab 

7pm SCJ Youth Group-Old School Art Room 

7pm Middle School Youth Room B 

7:30pm Pastoral Formation-Old School Rms 6,7,8 

 

  Saturday, May 2nd 

7:30am Men’s Prayer Group-Old School,Rm B&C 

Youth Fund Raiser Plant Sale-Garage and 107 

8:30am ESL Human Service Basement 

9:45am Rel Ed 1st Holy Communion-Church 

11:30am Family Life Mtg.-Old School Rm B 

12 Noon CYO-Gym 

8pm Kiwanis Club Dance-Gym 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 

Anyone with a family member serving in the military, 

please forward their name and rank to our bulletin editor 

at  bulletin1859@aol.com or bring the name to our Rec-

tory Front Office. We pray to give all of our soldiers the 

courage and strength to do the duty that is required of 

them.  May they always remember our appreciation for 

the sacrifice they are making for us.  We are thankful 

for the men and women who are willing to risk their 

lives to protect our freedom.  I ask You to go with each 

of  them and protect them wherever they go. Amen. 

Sgt First Class. Matthew Loheide 

SSgt. Kevin J. Hennelly 

Lt. Jonathan W. Lang 

Lt. Jeanine A. Lang 

SPC Justin T. Sikorski 

Sgt. Mathew Burrafato 

DCC James Pennington 

Col. Paul J. Laughlin 

Captain. Patrick O. Kelly, USMC 

Staff Sgt. Thomas P. McLoughlin, USMC 

Atan Lisa Olynk,  USN 

M Sgt. Michael Marascia 

                    Sgt. Stephen L. Emlaw   

P.O.Third Class E-4 Kyle A. Kamermayer, Navy 

Major Edward A. McGoldrick, US Army 

Steven Orbon, 1st Lt., U.S. Army 

Lt. David Jacobs 

Pvt. Thomas Wright 

Airman Peter F. Clark, USAF 

Capt. Joseph Whittaker, USMC 

LCPL Michael J. Mc Ilwrath, USMC 

1st Lt. James Michael Vaz, U.S. Army 

Louis Bombardiere, USMC  

Gunnery Sgt. Brian Moran, USMC  

Second Lt. Bridget Flatley, USAF 

Cpt. Richard Macchio 

Pvt. Joseph Gergely, U.S.M.C. 

LTJG Alie Disher, U.S.N. 

LTJG John Patrick Orr, USN, C.E.C. 

PVC Andrew Hughes  

Airman Denis C. Clark, USAF 

Sgt. Lotachukwu Okoye 

1st Lt. Brian W. Way, USMC  

PFC Jim Arbelaez, US Marine 

Sgt. Dustin Lusby 

LTJG Christopher Medford, US Navy 

Lt. Lindsay Conte, USN 

Sgt. Matthew Mercurio 

Sgt. Phillip Michael Yopp, U.S. Army 

 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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Legion of Mary 
Invites you to the 

6th Annual Women’s Silent Retreat 

When:  Friday, May 8, 2015 to  

  Saturday, May 9th 

Where:   Seminary of the Immaculate  

  Conception,  

  440 West Neck Road, Huntington 

Cost  $110 per person 

Includes dinner on Friday, 3 meals on Saturday 

plus a private room with a shower. 

For reservations or for further information, 

please call (631)804-7222  or visit their  

website keepntuch@aol.com 

Please let them know if you have any special  

dietary needs.  

World Meeting of 
Families 

Registration for the one day  bus trip on 

Wednesday, September 23rd  to the World 

Meeting of Families in Philadelphia is now 

open. Go to www.drvc-faith.org for detailed 

information on registration and itinerary. 

For further information about this trip, please 

call  Kathleen Logan, Office of Faith For-

mation, 516 678-5800 Ext 236 

 

Annual Family Communion Breakfast 

Sponsored By 

Joseph Barry Knights and Columbiettes 
 

Date:  Sunday, May 3rd 

  Following 9:30AM Mass 

Where:  Knights Club House 

Cost:  Admission $10 per person 

  Family of 3  - $25 

Guest Speaker Robert Palasciano 

  Popular speaker and author of 

  “From Anger to Enlightenment” 

Call:  Grace 931-2529 to reserve  

  

Mary, Model for Prayer 
 

There will be 4 Tuesday Afternoons in May as  

follow: 

May 5th Devotion to Mary 

May 12th Prayer, Meditation 

May 19th Virtues of Mary: Faith and Trust 

May 26th Mary-Our Intercessor with Jesus 

Where:  Montifort Spiritual Center 

  26 South Saxon Avenue, 

   Bay Shore 

Time:  1pm to 3:30pm 

There will be a Free Will  Offering.  Registration 

Requested.   To register, call (631) 666-7500. 

http://www.drvc-faith.org/


COMUNIDAD HISPANA 
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Hoy el Evangelista nos acerca la figura de Jesús 

como un pastor que ama, cuida y protege a sus 

ovejas y las conoce una en una. La figura del pas-

tor es tierna, acogedora, cercana. Se preocupa 

por la oveja que se pierde.  

   Jesús toma como referencia al 

pastor que al ver en peligro la oveja, le ayuda, no 

la abandona a su suerte. Quizás nosotros no so-

mos muy conscientes de que Jesús es Buen Pas-

tor, ante la crisis mundial que estamos sufriendo. 

Sin embargo, Él nos ama y quiere a sus ovejas, 

sabe que Dios nos ha ofrecido un mundo habita-

ble, con lo necesario para todos, pero también 

nosotros somos corresponsables de que el mundo 

siga siendo habitable para todos. 

   Jesús, nuestro pastor, 
nos llama a todos, para que comprendamos que 

debemos trabajar por el amor, la unidad, la paz, 

alejarnos de destruir por destruir o explotar a los 

demás para nosotros tener más. Reflexionemos 

esto durante el transcurso de la semana: La Paz 

este con ustedes hermanos y hermanas. 

PARTICIPA DE 
LA MISA a las 7 pm los 
DOMINGOS y Primeros 

Viernes. VEN QUE JESUS 
RESUCITADO TE INVITA!  

TRAE OTRAS PERSONAS. SI? 

BAUTIZOS 
CLASES: A Las 5:30 PM. Segundo y 
Tercer Domingo de cada mes, en el sótano 
de la escuela. Padrinos, madrinas, papás y 
mamás deben asistir a las clases, y 
quedarse en la misa de las 7 PM. No es 
necesario hacer una cita para registrarse, 
pues en la clase lo hacen. No olvides traer 
el registro de nacimiento del niño.  

BAUTIZOS: ÚLTIMOS 
SÁBADOS del MES, a la 
1:00 PM. Mayo 30, Junio 27, Julio 25, 

Septiembre 26, Noviembre 28, Diciembre 26.  

Habla con ROSA y ROBERTO RO-
MERO: 516-749-4693 / 516-749-5135.  



Ven y celebra el día de las 

MADRES con nuestra comunidad 

Ven y comparte una 

increíble noche llena de 

música, Baile, Comida y 

muchas sorpresas. 

Dia: Marzo 9& / $15 
Hora: 6:00 PM - 11PM 

No te la pierdas!!! 

EL CURSO DE INGLÉS  
sigue adelante. Ven que te esperamos!  
SÁBADOS de 9 a 11 AM. No te pierdas es-

ta oportunidad de aprender Inglés y defender-

te en tu vida! 

Grupo de Jóvenes SCJ El grupo de jóvenes te 

invita a participar de sus reuniones los viernes de 7 a 9 PM. Ven y 

conoce lo que hacemos. No te arrepentirás!! 

SIRVIENDO  A DIOS  
PASTOR: Rev. James T. Stachacz  

PASTOR ASOCIADO: Rev.Saúl Londoño García 

DIACONADO: Mario &  Dora Gómez y  José & 

Judith Contreras  

COMISION: Erika & Jaime Aldana. Lorena 

Medrano y Leiny Escobar. 

CATEQUESIS:  Colleen Tuzzolo: Educación 

Religiosa Niños 516 935 6873 / Karina del 

Mar, Delfina Hernández,  Rosa-José Romero, 

Julieta McLaughlin (CATECUMENADO). 

CLASES  BAUTIZOS:  Roberto y Rosa Romero 

CLASES INGLÉS: Lissette Muñoz, Gloria  

Viruet, Kerry Engrert, Josué Flores. 

COMITÉ  FESTEJOS: Lorena Medrano, Erika y 

Jaime Aldana, Maribel Adames, Luis Reyes, 

Tesla Calderón, Ana Berrios, Cistina Díaz, 

Álvaro Meléndez. 

COMUNICACIONES: Ytala y Gabriel Ruiz 

COMENTARIOS MISA:  Migdalia  Vásquez 

CORO DE LOS NIÑOS: Leiny & Tony Escobar 

DIVINA MISERICORDIA: Delfina Hernández, 

Asunción Rivera . 

ENSAYOS BODAS , CELEBRACIONES DE 15 

& 16 AÑOS: Lorena Medrano, Leny  Escobar. 

GRUPO DE ORACIÓN: Rosío Rivera,  Rosa 

Gutiérrez  y Servidores.  

HOSPITALIDAD Y COLECTAS: Marta Romero,  

Luis Reyes. 

JARDÍN HISPANO: Fidel Zabala & Guadalupe  

LECTURA MISAS DE LOS NIÑOS (AS): 

Viviana Echeverry, Migdalia Vasquez 

LITURGIA DOMINICAL  NIÑOS: Carmen-

Gabby & Daniela Gómez, Cindy Medrano, 

Verónica Saquicela, Olga Carvajal, Jackeline 

Zabala, María Lazo, Ivania, Flor, Kaylan, Ashley 

MINISTERIO DE LA PALABRA: Jaime Aldana 

MINISTERIO DE  LOS ENFERMOS: Rosío 

Rivera, Romy Taveras, Rosa Gutierrez & Lorena 

MINISTERIO SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE 

JESÚS:  Karina del Mar  y  Jovana Arteaga.  

MINISTERIO DE MÚSICA Y DANZAS: Leiny y 

Antonio Escobar 

MINISTROS EXTRAORD. DE LA COMUNIÓN 

& SACRISTÍA: Juan Hernández, Rosío Rivera. 

MONAGUILLOS (Servidores del Altar)  

Lester & Carmen Zelaya 

MOVIMIENTO FAMILIAR CRISTIANO 

CATÓLICO: Roberto y Rosa Romero. 

PASTORAL JUVENIL: Carlos  Campos, Ytala y 

Gabriel Ruiz, Lissette Muñoz,  Carla Duran, 

Samuel Sánchez, Eliséo Meléndez,Katie Crayne, 

Isabel Agosti & Diego. 

PRE-CANA: Mario y Dora Gómez 

OFERTORIO MISA: María Carmen Adames. 

SEGURIDAD: Orlando Cruz, Diego Echeverry 

BIENVENIDA y DESPEDIDA: Mn. Hospitalidad 



Martha’s Guild Rosary Making 
The next session of Martha’s Guild Rosary Making will be Tuesday,  

April 28th  from 7 to 9pm in  the Old School Cafeteria.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 Spring Registration 
Where:  Our Lady of Mercy CYO Track 

  Program, Hicksville 

When:  Runs from April –June. 

This program is to provide a fun, relaxed environ-

ment where boys and girls, kindergarten through 

8th grade, can learn the basics of track and field 

while also developing sportsmanship and team-

work skills.  No experience required. 

To register your child, please contact coordinator, 

Gynni Farrell at gynnifarrell@verizon.net. 

 

Life Center of Long Island 

The Life Center is in desperate need of the following items:  
• Clothes for girls and boys (Sizes 0-6 and 18-24 months especially needed)  

• Toiletries (i.e. wipes, baby soaps, shampoos, diaper rash creams, powders, etc.)  
• Crib sheets , Bottles,  Hooded towels, Wash cloths, Diaper bags  
• Non Drop Side Cribs / Bassinets/ Pack n Plays  

• Car seats (both infant and toddler)  
• Strollers  

Thank you for any help that you can provide to help us support these women, especially 
those who are in crisis.    
Donations can be dropped off at our Deer Park location: 1767 Deer Park Ave Deer Park, NY 

11729 (across the street from St. Cyril & Methodius Roman Catholic Church, and next door to 
Boyd-Carratozollo Funeral home) Any further questions can be answered at (631) 243-2373. 

Riverhead Location: 631-591-9017  
Massapequa Location: 516-798-9100  
Hempstead Location: 516-408-6300 

Where:  Trinity Lutheran  

  40 West Nicholai Street, Hicksville 

When:  Monday, May 4, 2015 

Time:  2:45 to 8:45pm 

To be eligible to donate blood you must be be-

tween 16 to 75 years old and have not donated 

blood since before March 8th. Please bring ID 

with signature or photo.   No tattoos for the past 

12 months.   

Anyone interested in making an appointment or 

needing additional information, please call  

Dorothy at 822-6697. 

PASTORAL  COUNCIL 

Fr. James T. Stachacz, Pastor 

 

Elizabeth Fitzgibbon         Bruce Wimbiscus 

Jaime Aldana   Joe Malerba 

John Crayne   Kieran Sullivan 

Kevin Stoltz 

“The Council serves as a forum of consultation for the pastor and 

members, primarily by engaging them in ongoing dialogue about 

the needs, feelings, hopes and reactions of parishioners.”  

                                  Guidelines for Pastoral Councils #B-2 

Please feel free to contact any council member at any time re-

garding your needs, feelings, hopes and reactions.  All council 

members can be reached through the rectory office. 
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Church Ministries 
Thinking about becoming a liturgical minister or want to share your talents? 

Please complete the following form: 

I would like to volunteer in the following parish ministry: 

(  )  Altar Server      (  ) Hospitality 

(  ) Usher       (  ) Greeter 

(  ) RCIA       (  ) Liturgy with Children 

(  ) Lector       (  ) Eucharistic Minister    

(  ) Consolation Minister     (  ) Landscaping/Planting 

(  ) Plumber       (  ) Handy Man/Woman 

(  ) Painter       (  ) Pre-Cana 

(  ) Catholic Ministry Appeal     (  ) Adult Lending Library 

(  )  St. Vincent de Paul Society    (  )  Human Services 

(  ) Stewardship                 (  ) Electrician 

Name_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone____________________________________      E-mail__________________________ 

 

Please place in collection basket or return to Rectory Office. Thank you.  

 

All volunteers must fill out a Volunteer Registration Application and complete the Diocesan Virtus Course. 

St  Ignatius Loyola Parish                        April 26,  2015 

As we start the CMA for 2015, here are the fig-

ures we have as of April 21, 2015: 

 

Pledge Goal:   $80,000.00 

Pledges to Date:  $51,539.40 

Balance to Goal:  $28,460.60 

 

Please prayerfully think about supporting this 

wonderful cause. Anyone from St. Ignatius Loy-

ola Parish who gives to the Appeal, no matter 

the AMOUNT, will go into a RAFFLE.  At the 

end of the year, four people will be chosen 

from the Raffle to have dinner in the rectory.  

This is a WIN  WIN scenario. 

 

When we serve others, we serve God. 

OPEN  HOUSE 
 

Where:  Our Lady of Mercy School 

  520 South Oyster Bay Road 

  Hicksville 

When:  This Sunday, April 26th 

Time:  11:30am to 2pm 

 

They offer family tuition rates and welcome 

children of every race, religion, ethnic and cul-

tural background. 

To arrange for a tour, call (516) 433-7040 or e-

mail the principal at jharrigan@olmshicks.org 
 



St. Ignatius Parish Vacation Bible School 
Monday, June 29 through Thursday July 2, 2015 

9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
(516) 935-6873 

 

Instructions:  Please fill out the form completely and mail to: 

St. Ignatius VBS 2015 

Religious Education Office 

129 Broadway 

Hicksville, NY   11801 

 

Registration will be accepted BY MAIL ONLY, beginning April 1, 2015 thru June 1, 2015.  

 ***T-shirts may not be available to children registered after June 1, 2015. 

 

REGISTRATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED THE FIRST DAY OF THE PROGRAM. 

 

 

 
 

Vacation Bible School will accept campers from age 3 (child must be “potty-trained” and have attended a 

preschool program) thru 4th grade.  Please fill in one form for each camper that is being registered. 

 

Child’s Name_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Phone________________ Child’s Grade (Now) ______ School Attending ______________ 

 

Father’s Name______________________________ Cell #  ______________________ 

         Office # ______________________ 

 

Mother’s Name______________________________ Cell # ______________________ 

          Office # ______________________  

**Allergies________________________________________ 

 

**Any other medical information_________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact___________________________ Phone ______________________ 
 

Relationship______________________________________ 

 

Fee:  $45 one child or $35 each for 2 or more children in a family (non-refundable). 

 

Circle Child’s T-Shirt Size (Please order larger than usual.  T-Shirts included in Registration Fee) 

Small (6-8)   Medium (10-12)   Large (14-16)  Extra Large 


